
Please Join the St. John Neumann Respect Life Group  
For the Annual “Life Chain”  

Sunday October 6th from 2:00 to 3:30 PM 
On Wayne Road North of Warren (by Westland Mall) 

 

The Life Chain is a nationwide event held each year on Respect Life Sunday 
(October 6, 2024). SJN will be standing at the location shown on the map. You can 
park in the mall parking lot as shown. Find the vehicle with signs in it to get a sign 
for you hold up (like those below) as you stand silently on the sidewalk facing 
traffic on Wayne Road as a witness to those babies lost to abortion. The back 
sides of the signs have prayers that you can reflect on while standing. We will 
gather for a prayer at the end of event. 

Come for all or any portion of the 1 ½ hours. 

.  

For more information contact Marshall Grazioli at mgraz5@yahoo.com or 248-535-3450. 

Stand along here 

Park and get 
signs here 

mailto:mgraz5@yahoo.com

